
Star Readers
EYFS: Haris 
Y1: Kiash & Amara
Y2: Davie & Ada
Y3: Khari
Y4: Lana
Y5: Cagan
Y6: Tuana 

Keen Learners
EYFS: Alice
Y1: Sebastian & Thomas
Y2: Sophia V & Sophie
Y3:Robbie
Y4: Levi
Y5: Vinnie & James
Y6: Kidu 

Dear St Peter’s Eaton Square Families,

We're thrilled by the incredible response to Neurodiversity Week! Our students embraced it with 
creativity and empathy, showcasing the beauty of inclusion.

A big thank you to parents who attended workshops and to the Year 1 parent who generously 
donated books. Your support makes a real difference.

We loved seeing so many parents on our school tour, discovering the magic of St. Peter's first hand.

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend, and we'll see you all on Tuesday!

Warm regards,

Mrs Carrington 
         

Headteacher’s note

Attendance and punctuality are crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. Many 
thanks for all your support and efforts. Please ensure that your children are arriving in on time. 
This week’s winner is: 6 Eccleston with 96.3%
This week’s overall attendance is: 95.1% which is below our school target of 96%

Awards this week go to…

Friday 3rd May, 2024
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

TTRS - Accuracy
Sophia A 2W, Kagan 4E & 

Matty 4E
NumBots - Most Coins
Julko 1C, Kamila 2E & 

Memphis 1B



Article 20 If a child cannot be looked after by their family, governments must 
make sure that they are looked after properly by people who respect the child’s 
religion, culture and language.

Matthew
12 388

Mark
11 376

Luke
11 767

John
11 989

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

Ameliia
1B

Ayden 
3V

From Fr Jonathan – Vicar of St Peter’s Church

It has been another good week at the Church and School.  
Yesterday at the School Mass we reflected in the role of 
Thomas the Apostle and how, through doubt and honest 
questioning, he was led to deeper and more profound 
knowledge of the risen Christ.  We prayed for India, the 
country to which St Thomas traditionally went.

 We continue to pray for our confirmation candidates from 
Year 5 as they prepare for the their confirmation by Bishop 
Rob Wickham on the great Festival of Pentecost on 19th 
May and take this important step on the pilgrimage of 
their lives.  A group from the Church will be on pilgrimage 
to the Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham this weekend 
where a lamp burns for St Peter’s Church and School and 
where we will pray for our Church and School whilst there.

 

Upcoming Dates & Events

Monday  6th May- School closed for May bank holiday

Tuesday 7th May- Phonics screening check workshop 9am

Friday 17th May - Year 6 Chessington Trip 

Tuesday 21st May - Class group photos

Important dates are all available to check on our School 
Calendar

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

Thank you!
At the bake sale 
this morning we 
raised  £203 in 
aid of The 
Passage. We are 
now at 27% of our 
target! 

https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1
https://www.stpeaton.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=95&viewid=1


https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-peters-eaton-square-1713435871970?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fst-peters-eaton-square-1713435871970&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

